
IHSA Boys’ Golf State Finals 
Class 2A – Weibring Golf Club, Illinois State University 

Parking Information 
 

 
The Weibring Golf Club has again created a parking area for fans attending this year’s tournament. 
The area is located just west of the golf course on Gregory Street. A shuttle service will be available 
to transport fans back to the clubhouse and various locations throughout the course. Fans 
approaching the Weibring Golf Club from Main Street should continue past the golf course to the 
remote lot. This lot is virtually right on the course, and we think will be a benefit to your fans. The 
parking areas located adjacent to the clubhouse and the university residence driveway will be 
reserved for vehicles with the appropriate parking credentials. .  There is limited street parking on 
Gregory Street west of the West Entrance to the golf course.  Fans are reminded that street parking 
must be done legally; otherwise guests will be ticketed or towed.  
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